
MEMORANDUM

FROM VICE-PRINCIPAL AND DEAN

MACDONALD COLLEGE 

FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE

-m Principal L. W. Douglas__________ ___January 1,7,. 1.959

McGill University

Dear Principal Douglas:

I am enclosing a letter from

Prof. Arthur H. Compton which is obviously intended for you.

Yours faithfully,

» xo. * • **

Vice-Principal

Enclos


